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9:45  SUNDAY SCHOOL

11:00  WORSHIP SERVICE
Prelude  “Mighty to Save”  Worship Team
Welcome and Announcements Taylor Clemmer
Call to Worship and Prayer Megan Martin, Kate Martin, Jocelyn Martin
Congregational Singing          

“Oceans”
 “At the Cross (Love Ran Red)”

Scripture –  John 10: 22-30   Kaitlyn Brubacher
Children's Story Taylor Clemmer & Kate Martin
Children's Song “Hey-O, Jesus is the Way-O”

Dismissal for Children's Sunday School
Giving of Tithes and Offerings
Offeratory Music
Congregational Singing

“Lord I need You”
Sermon “What Did He Say?” Katie Gerber
Hymn of Response  “More than Conquerors”
Time of Sharing, Testimony and Silence
Pastoral Prayer
Sending Hymn:  “Cornerstone”
Benediction
Postlude

Thank you to all the youth and worship team who helped with this service. 

Our morning worship services are being videotaped and put on our website.

A warm welcome to our visitors this morning.  
We hope our time of worship together has been an encouragement to you. 

You are invited to drop by our Welcome Table and learn more about our church 
and our ministries. God bless you and we hope to see you again!

Church Greeters Today: Lorne & Elaine Bowman
Next Week: Bernie & Martha Schatti

Host/Hostess Today: Merle & Rita Shantz
Next Week: Dan & Karen Bender

Nursery Helpers Today: Tony & Char Martin
Next Week: No one scheduled

 

Congregational Prayer List
Pray for Brenda Martin as she has been showing signs of improvement and has 

been transferred to a rehab unit at St. Joseph's. 
Pray for Bernie & Martha Schatti. Bernie's father, Eugene Schatti passed away this 

week. 
We are pleased to announce the wedding banns for Eddie Bauman and Kaleigh 

Phillips. They will be married on May 21. 

 THIS WEEK AT FMC
Tuesday, 7:00 – Council meeting
Tuesday – June calendar information is due
Sunday – there will NOT be Sunday School this week
Sunday – Fred Redekop, preaching on Roman's 5: “The Gospel in seven 

words.”

MYF CORNER
Friday May 20 - Monday May 23: PITCH'N PRAISE! Meet at the church at 

5:30pm on Friday (having eaten supper) and return on Monday by 2pm.

YAF CIRCLE
TODAY!  Supper-at-Six here at the church.  Bring food to share and thoughts 

about our year…. and future plans.   You won’t find a better meal 
anywhere else!

May 28 - Don’t forget to sign up to help at the MCC Relief Sale in New 
Hamburg.

June 26 - BBQ and Hike at Greg and Nichelle’s.  Hold the date.

LOOKING AHEAD at FMC
May 26-28 – New Hamburg Mennonite Relief Sale, Tea ball project. 
May 29 – Outdoor Service

ADDITONAL FMC ANNOUNCEMENTS
Bible Reading Goals - By May 15, you need to read to 2 Kings 14 and John 

5, and by May 22 you need to read up to 1 Chronicles 7, and John 8 in 
order to keep on pace for reading the entire Bible in 2016. 

Congratulations to Allen Martin who was honoured as the recipient of the 
Life-time Achievement award at Barnswallow Place this past Friday, 
May 6th.  Allen was described as “a man who knew his community well 
and offered his help wherever he could.”  His contributions through his 
teaching career, his leadership in the Waterloo Historical Society, his 
newspaper column “My side of the dam,” his musical pursuits, his 
contribution as a volunteer fire-fighter and his various involvements at 
Floradale Mennonite Church were all acknowledged.  Thank you, Allen, 
for all your service to our community.

LOOKING AHEAD in the COMMUNITY
 May 18, noon – Rockway Mennonite Collegiate invites you to participate in 

their 21st Annual Prestigious Golf Tournament. Proceeds towards 
annual fund including tuition assistance. Willow Valley Golf Course. 
Register at www.rockway.ca



May 19,  7:30am All are welcome to attend the next MEDA breakfast at the 
Stone Crock in St. Jacobs. The cost is $10. We will be joined by Jim 
Loepp Thiessen, who started the Gathering Church twelve years ago. Jim 
will talk about the critical role business played in his church startup, and 
what it means to wear an entrepreneurial hat in ministry. 

May 19, 7:00 “The Final Word is Love” – A Fundraising Concert for 
Shalom Counselling. St. Jacobs Mennonite Church invites you to a 
concert featuring choirs from the Mennonite Collegiate Institute in Gretna, 
Manitoba.  A free will offering will be accepted in support of Shalom’s 
recent building renovation.  Refreshments to follow. 

May 20, 10-1 – MCRS Open House, Come celebrate our 29th Anniversary 
with us at our offices upstairs at 43 Queen St. Kitchener.

May 28, 9-noon – Garage Sale at Trinity United Church. 
May 28, 8:00 - The DaCapo Chamber Choir presents INTO THE LIGHT, 

together with the Exultate Chamber Singers of Toronto, at St. John’s 
Lutheran Church, Waterloo. Tickets are available now - through the choir's 
web site, (www.dacapochamberchoir/tickets) by phone (519-725-7549) or 
at the door - cash only.

Jun. 4 &5, 9-5 – Standard First Aid + CPR-C being held at Elmira 
Community Nursery School. $125 (student discount available with school 
ID). Great course for all ages! Call Erin Miles at 519-669-1747 or email 
e_l_miles@yahoo.ca to register. 

Jun. 4, 8-3 - 2nd Home Rummage Sale at Woodside Bible Fellowship. 
Proceeds to benefit Community Care Concepts & Bibles for Missions. 
Donation drop-off: May 30-June 2, Monday – Thursday 5-pm. 

Jun. 5, 7:00 – Jubilation Male Chorus Spring Benefit Concert. The freewill 
offering is in support of MennoHomes Inc. Affordable housing. Concert 
held at W-K United Mennonite Church.

Jun. 22, 6:30 - Women’s Fellowship Event Campfire/ Slate Renewal/ 
Discussion @ Marilyn Weber - 106 Church Street, West, Elmira
Food and Drink provided. Bring a lawn chair and come for a time of food 
and fellowship! Currently, we are looking for volunteers to sit on the  
planning committee, as well as the Home and Special Interest   
committee. 

More announcements on the insert.

Floradale Mennonite Church, Inc.
22 Florapine Road, Floradale, Ontario  N0B 1V0
Fred Redekop  519-669-4562, fred@floramc.org
Nancy Mann  519-575-0032, nancy@floramc.org

Elders – Dale Martin 519-669-5317 Mary M Martin 519-664-2163
Rita Bauman 519-638-3624



LOOKING AHEAD in the COMMUNITY – Continued
These committees have had the list of responsibilities pared down, so 
please consider offering your time. Also, if you would like to assist the 
flower committee, let us know. They are always looking for a person with 
a flair for flowers/decorating. Please speak to Rosie Martin, Rita Shantz or 
Sharon Cressman if interested.  

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS
MENNONITE CENTRAL COMMITTEE

New Hamburg Mennonite Relief Sale:   
TONIGHT: Martin Family Singers: 7:30 pm concert at Steinmann's 
Mennonite Church is a fundraiser for NHMRS. $20 tickets available by 
calling 519-745-8458. See our website for more details (nhmrs.com/news) 
or contact info@nhmrs.com. 
May 27 & 28 -  our 50th Sale
Plant donations of any types of plants would be appreciated. Contact 
John Reimer h) 519-662-4315, C) 519-573-1710 if you have some.
May 28 - 9th Annual Run for Relief – at the NHMRS. 5K & 2K fun 
run/walk at the New Hamburg Fair Grounds. Pre-register before May 14 
or register on race day from 6:30-7:30 am. www.nhmrs.com They also 
need volunteers to help with the race, contact runforrelief@gmail.com

MC CANADA
Early bird registration deadline TODAY for Assembly 2016 in 
Saskatoon. Register at http://home.mennonitechurch.ca/saskatoon2016

MCCO INFORMATION
There is a lot going on via MCCO, so check out their website at 
www.mcco.ca for the most recent updates. 

MCEC
Ralph & Eileen Lebold Fundrasing Dinner with Arli Klassen, MWC
June 2, 2016, 6:30 p.m. Conrad Grebel University College $50 ($25 
receiptable) Tickets available at https://mcec.ca/lebold-fundraising-dinner

Mennonite Disaster Service (MDS) 
Response to fires. We are currently waiting for the opportunity to go in to 
Fort McMurray to assess how we can be involved in the clean-up, repair, 
and rebuilding response. Donations can be made to “MDS” by cheque, 
online, or by phoning in with your credit card information. Our contact info 
is 6A – 1325 Markham Rd, Winnipeg, MB, R3T4J6, phone: 1-866 261-
1274.
Family Project at Silver Lake Mennonite Camp:  I would also like to 
draw your attention to this item. There is still room for families to serve 
together this summer as MDS partners with the camp in their camping 
ministry.

 CAMP INFORMATION
Silver Lake’s 8th annual fundraising event, Paddle the Grand was a 

huge success!  With the exception of the Paddle the Grand that was tied 
to our 50th Anniversary in 2011, this was the largest amount raised. In 
total nearly $33,000 was raised! Here’s what $33,000 translates to at 
camp: 50% of our food budget, 40% of our budget for summer staff 
wages, 55% of the building cost for a new, winterized camper cabin (still 

looking for sponsors for one more new cabin), Our Campership (financial 
assistance) budget for roughly 2 summers. Thank you for supporting the 
ministry of Silver Lake Mennonite Camp!

Hidden Acres Annual Chicken BBQ and Pie Auction Tuesday, June 14,  
5-7:30pm. All proceeds support the Hidden Acres ministry to children, 
families and individuals. Take out meals available. Purchase your 
advance tickets by June 10 from, Hidden Acres 519-625-8602, email 
info@hiddenacres.ca or from Lorne Bowman. Regular size meal is $15, 
small size is $11
Summer Camp Staff Needed - Hidden Acres Mennonite Camp is looking 
for guys who want a rewarding, fun, challenging and growth-filled summer 
filled with opportunities to impact the lives of young people. If that’s you, 
go to www.hiddenacres.ca or contact Chris (chrispot@hiddenacres.ca or 
519-625-8602) for more information (Must be 17 by Dec. 31, 2016).

CONRAD GREBEL UNIVERSITY COLLEGE – Global Mennonite 
Peacebuilding Conference & Festival. June 9-12. Join academics, 
peace practitioners, church workers and artists from around the globe to 
reflect o Anabaptist-Mennonite peacebuilding. 

CMU – Canadian Mennonite University  Come and delve into the 
intersection of Arts and Peacebuilding with Dessa Quesada-Palm at the 
Canadian School of Peacebuilding, June 20-24, 2016. For more 
information, go to csop.cmu.ca or email csop@cmu.ca

ROCKWAY COLLEGIATE - We are a little over a month away from 
celebrating 70 years of Choral Excellence at Rockway Mennonite 
Collegiate! Mark your calendar for Sunday, June 19 @ 3 pm. The choir 
will be singing selections picked and directed by Jan Overduin, Bob 
Shantz and Ann L. Schultz. Alumni - it's not too late to be in the choir! 
Visit www.rockway.ca for information. 
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